
Do we want to get rid of Intergroup? 
 

All AA members are welcome to attend a group 
inventory of Intergroup District 17 facilitated by 

Past Area 14 Delegate Panel 55 Corliss G. 
 

Sunday, Dec. 11, 2016 - 2:30pm 
St. Mark’s United Methodist Church 
1839 NE 8th Road, Ocala, FL 34470 

 

What is a group inventory? 
 

A group inventory is a spiritual evaluation of 
the group. Many groups periodically hold a 
“group inventory meeting” to evaluate how 

well they are fulfilling their primary purpose: to 
help alcoholics recover through A.A.’s 

suggested Twelve Steps of recovery. Some 
groups take inventory by examining our Twelve 

Traditions, one at a time, to determine how 
well they are living up to these principles. 


